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Hello Gypsy Friends! 

Yes, you have heard right—Gypsys is going to have a Zoom meeting and class!  Our amazing Sue Clark is    

going to teach the Ice Skate on a snowflake.  It was originally planned for March, but a  crazy pandemic got in 

the way and the rest is history.  I have heard feedback that you are all excited to move on.  How fun this will 

be and in the comfort of your home with NO mask—although nothing will ever take the place or be as fun as 

us getting together and seeing each other’s smiles!  Maybe even some of you could get together at each  

other’s homes, have a little potluck and enjoy!  That is if you feel comfortable doing this? 

 

I would like to have a Board meeting on Thursday, September 10th, at O’Flanary’s.  Please remember we will 

social distance and wear masks.  Sorry because of the social distancing, the meeting will be Board members 

only.  We just don’t have room for extra people. 

 

More good news...Cecilia and I are working with Gable House to try and pull off the Heritage Sale.  We are 

just waiting on a “go” from the City.  Cecilia has packets ready for those who would like to sign up as         

vendors.  She can email them to you!  If the City “oks” it, the sale will take place inside and out.  As of right 

now it is scheduled for October 17, 2020. 

 

Well that’s about all the good news I can stand for right now—it’s all so exciting to me...hope you all feel the 

same! 

 

Your Board is trying as hard as they can to make 

some things hap- pen...may God grant you 

all good health and peach of mind! 

 

Paint with joy in your hearts...Blessings, Judy! 
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Charities 
Jan Sunny 

Hi everyone...as last month, I hope you are all doing well and 

staying safe!  Again, let’s gather school supplies and socks 

this month.  Please drop them off at O’Flanary’s Emporium 

and I’ll be sure to pick them up.  Take care—Jan! 
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Treasurer 
Jolene Cooley 

  Gypsy Tolers   

     

  TREASURER'S REPORT   

  Submitted by:  Jolene Cooley   

  AUGUST 2020   

     

CHECKBOOK BEGINNING BALANCE (8/01/2020): $6,693.68  

     

INCOME:     

     

  TOTAL: $0.00  

     

EXPENSES:     

     

     

  TOTAL: $0.00 $6,693.68 

     

OUTSTANDING CHECKS:    

4761 20-May-20 Lisa Schall Refund Sleepover $350.00  

4801 20-May-20 Sue Green Refund Sleepover $128.75  

     

  TOTAL: $478.75  

     

BANK ENDING BALANCE 8/31/2020): $7,172.43 $6,693.68 

     

CHECKBOOK ENDING BALANCE (8/31/2020): $6,693.68  
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Secretary 
Cheryl Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello my fellow Gypsies, 
 
August is almost over and thank God for that...I hate the heat and the electric bill that comes with it!  I have actually paint-
ed a couple of things—it hurts to paint, but I’m trying to push through it.  I hope that all of you have found a way to stay 
cool and entertained and please know that we are here for you.  Being confined to home and limited to where you can go 
is taxing—please reach out to us. 
 
I’m excited that we get to finally paint Sue Clark’s project.  I will be out of town on that day, but will paint it as soon as I get 
home.  It’s going to be a Christmas gift for my daughter….she always gets a painted piece from me! 
 
I will be going out of town in September to celebrate my birthday.  I’m renting a cabin in Twin Lakes just out of Bridgeport, 
CA.  My friend, Janice, and I are getting the heck away from TV, radio, social media, etc. and look at God’s beautiful 
mountains and I will visit the spot where my Dad’s ashes are placed. 
 
Pixie doesn’t get to go on this trip as she’s still in training and I’m sure she would want to play with the bears or deer that 
will be there!  Can’t take a chance yet. 
 
Update on my Pixie Puppy...she started training and it’s treat oriented!    The first night she got way too many treats and it 
caused her to have blood in her stool—talk about scared!  I thought all kinds of crazy things all night before taking her in 
to the vet.  She’s fine, just have to be careful about the treats.  She never acted sick or under the weather, full strength, 
energy and wanted to play, play, play.  She’s starting to be more affectionate and wants to sit on me and be petted—that’s 
a big step for her.  For those of you that are not on Facebook, I posted a story from the other night where Pixie woke me 
up in the middle of the night to warn me there was a fight going on 40 feet from my front door.  I felt that was amazing.  I 
know if something does go on she will warn me and seek protection.  She’s a good girl! 
 
As for me, I’m doing better.  I’ve made a big decision in my life and have decided to retire on September 25th.  I will give 
my notice on Monday the 31st so if you get this before that day, please do not post anything on Facebook until I do.  What 
will I do after I retire?  Stay home, train my Pixie, clean my house, get my craft habit under control...travel when I can.  My 
first big trip will be at Thanksgiving to my sister in Washington and then visit my brothers on the way home in Oregon.  
Pixie will be with me on this trip. 
 
I wish you all happiness and know this will be over soon!  Much love—Cheryl Jones, Secretary 
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GYPSY TOLERS SEPT. PROJECT 

 
Sue Clark will be teaching us to paint a holiday skate on a 12” wooden   
snowflake. This will be a ZOOM CLASS on Thursday Sept 17, 2020 at 11 AM. 
This is a design by Sandra Malone. Member cost $15, includes a prepped      
surface. The pictures and instructions will be e mailed to you.  Non-Member 
cost $20.  Link for Zoom class will also be emailed so make sure I have your 
correct e mail and cell number.  
 
There are 4 prepped surfaces remaining if you would like to join this Zoom. 
Please contact Kim Tamiazzo 909-255-2661 cell phone or text.  

Programs 
Kim Tamiazzo 
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Sunshine 
Theresa Alvillar-Eulberg 

                      September 

Joelene Fogg   7 

Donna Brittain   10 

Cheryl Jones   19 

Carmelia Brooker  26 

Tonya LaBarbera  29 

Welcome back to school! Whether you are a parent, grandparent, teacher, or student,  

we wish you all  

a great school year of virtual learning!  
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Come Join the Desert Quail Tolers 

as they Zoom their way through the remainder of the 2020 

DQT is happy to extend an invitation to join us for upcoming programs. Our      
programs will be done on Zoom, thus accessible to our neighbors. 

Tuesday, September 22nd , from 6 to 9 pm, 

Join Terri Mullin teaching a project that will advance your stroke work skills.  

The cost of our Programs 
is currently $10, which   
includes a prepped       
surface. If mailing is        
required an additional 
charge will be applied. 

Time to think outside the 
box and use a surface you 
have in your stash. Terri 
has 14 surfaces, if you 
want this particular      
surface it is available from 
CD Wood 

Once your payment is    
received prep instructions 
will be emailed to you. 
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Tuesday, October 27th 
will be an original design 
by Liz Vigliottoi. The    
program surface will be 
a wood piece. (If you 
want to paint on a metal, 
dimensional, envelope 
contact Kreative Klutter 
at 760 244-1929 for a 
separate purchase). 

Our last program will be Tuesday   
November 24th with Janet Mitchell. 
You will be ready for the winter    
holidays after this program. 
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 The purpose of Gypsy 

Tolers is to stimulate interest in 

and appreciation for the art of tole 

and decorative painting. 

 We are a friendly group; our 

programs are designed for us to 

learn new techniques and try new 

products & mediums while having 

fun. 

 Gypsy Tolers welcomes new 

members and guests!!   

 We meet monthly on the 

third Thursday, at 6:00 pm. 

 

Redlands Community Center 

111 W Lugonia Avenue 

Redlands, CA 92373 

EXECUTIVE BOARD 

President:  Judy Coates 

1st VP Programs:  Kim Tamiazzo and                       

Diane Barnhart-McKinney 

2nd VP Charities: Jan Sunny 

Secretary:  Cheryl Jones 

Membership:  Carol Whitton 

Treasurer:  Jolene Cooley 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Audio Visual:  Cecilia Luk 

Historian:  Ginny Gilman 

Hospitality:  Brenda Adamo 

Newsletter:  Nancy Schatz 

Ways & Means:  Carm Brooker 

COMMITTEES 

Christmas Party:  Patti Terral and                             

Carolyn Earsom 

County Fair:  Carol Whitton 

Education:  OPEN 

Gypsy Dollar Coordinator:  OPEN 

Gypsy Dollar Raffle:  OPEN 

Heritage Ornament :  OPEN 

Heritage Sale:  Cecilia Luk 

Nominations:  OPEN 

SDP Liaison/Publicity:  OPEN 

Summer Sleepover:  Heidi Allison 

Sunshine/Birthdays:  Theresa Eulberg 

Web Mistress:  OPEN 

Welcome:   OPEN 

Reminder … Board meetings are held the 

second Thursday of the month at 6pm at     

Coco’s on the corner of Tennessee and  

Colton.     Every member is welcome to 

attend! 


